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5 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Subject: Celebrating Your Child's Achievements - Share the Joy!  
 

I trust this letter finds you in good health and high spirits in the lead up to the December holidays. At Greenacre 
Academy, we are always looking for ways to celebrate the diverse talents and achievements of our students. 
We believe that acknowledging accomplishments beyond the classroom is a vital part of recognising the whole 
person.  
 

To this end, we are excited to inform you about our new initiative - the Student Achievements and Successes 
Board. This will showcase the incredible accomplishments of our students outside of school. We want to 
celebrate their achievements in areas such as sports, arts, community service, hobbies, and any other 
noteworthy endeavours.  
 

We invite you to share with us any achievements or successes your son/ward has experienced outside of the 
school environment. This could include, but is not limited to, accomplishments in sports competitions, artistic 
endeavours, community service projects, or any other notable achievements that highlight their talents and 
dedication.  
 

By creating this dedicated board, we hope to inspire and motivate our entire school community by recognising 
the diverse talents and passions of our students. Please feel free to share this information by email to Mr Ireland 
at irels025@sflt.org.uk. Please include details such as the nature of the achievement, any related awards or 
recognitions, and, if possible, a photo or other documentation.  
 

We look forward to receiving your contributions and showcasing the wonderful achievements of our students. 
Together, let's celebrate their successes and inspire each other to reach new heights.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Your sincerely,  
  

 
S. Ireland  
Assistant Headteacher  

 


